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I support HB 3020 because it will help end the cruel activity of dog racing where it still 

occurs.  Dog racing is an archaic sport that has no place in a civilized society.  

Oregon should not be a party in any way to encouraging or supporting this abhorrent 

contest where it is still allowed. Thank you.  


